TELLERS REPORT

FRIDAY, JANUARY 21, 2022
To be announced at the Annual Members Meeting, Saturday January 22, 2022

December 31, 2021 and January 1, 2022, 492 Annual Members Voting Packets were
mailed with ballots (to members in good standing).

Ballot counting took place on January 21, 2022 at the ACBC Shelter.

Members of the Tellers Committee that participated were:
Dan Britton, Steve Kobylk, Lynda McClure, Laurel Seymour, Mary Saurer, Irene
Gustafson and Mickey Campbell

125 Total envelopes were received from the first day of pick up from the Post Office on
January 9, 2022 until the final day of pickup at Noon on January 21, 2022.

118 Total valid ballots were counted. Approximately 24% of ballots mailed.

7 Total invalid ballots were received but not counted. Reason: 4 had no name, 3 invalid
write ins.

11 Total packets returned unopened through the Post Office from Members. Reason:
Invalid addresses

FINAL RESULTS

Ballots received mailing of Annual Members Voting Packet (members in good
standing).

To be announced at the Annual Members Meeting on January 22, 2022.
DIRECTORS:

Sharon Savereux 101
Jack Buchard 107
Write in Candidates:
Jackie Queen 1

Submitted by:

Dan Britton,Steve Kobylk Co-Chairs, Tellers Committee



